Election cancelled - 4 file for 4 Employee Council positions

The annual Kent County Employee Council election has been cancelled since only four individuals filed for the four available positions in the organization by the January 25 deadline.

Congratulations to returning members KRIS CONNELLY, Assistant Director of Planning Services; MICHELE GREEN, Planner I in the Department of Planning Services; PAT ORONA, Deed Clerk II in the Recorder of Deeds office; and ANDY RIGGI, Assistant Director of Public Works – Engineering Division. Each will serve a two-year term.



They will join current members DEBBIE BYERS, Accounting Supervisor in the Department of Finance; BEVERLY HAY, Library Technician II in the Department of Community Services; and KEVIN IMHOF, Paramedic III in the Department of Public Safety. Each have one year remaining on their terms.

The new terms of office begin in March and officers are elected at the first meeting.

The Purpose of the Employee Council is to discuss issues with and assist the Personnel Director and/or County Administrator with matters relating to personnel rules and employee relations. The group also selects the Employee of the Year from among the 12 Employees of the Month. If you would like to honor a deserving co-worker as Employee of the Month, please submit the nomination to your Department Head.

(posted 01/28/19)